A message from Community Care Concepts

In an effort to protect the health of our clients, volunteers and staff, Community Care Concepts has
cancelled all non-essential group activities including community exercise programs, community dining
programs and social and recreational programming across Woolwich, Wellesley and Wilmot Townships
up to an including April 3rd at which time we will revisit this timeline.

Adult day programs located at Nithview Community in New Hamburg and Barnswallow Place in EImira
are cancelled in their current format until further direction from the Ministry of Health. We are
continuing to check in with clients and caregivers impacted by these closures to ensure that their most
immediate needs are addressed.

All other essential services are continuing including Meals on Wheels, transportation to medical
appointments, ensuring access to groceries and prescriptions, telephone and in-person wellbeing checks
and essential home help services. However, we ask for your patience as we screen all individuals we are
in contact with and prioritize requests based upon most immediate needs.

Please contact us at 1-855-664-1900 if you require assistance or know of someone who may require
assistance.

At this time, we would like to express our sincere thanks to members of our community for the
outpouring of offers of assistance and support as we ensure that the needs of seniors and vulnerable
residents of our community are addressed. We are truly blessed.

Stay well,
Cathy Harrington, Executive Director
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